
Draft Action Plans ready for final public review
July 22, 2019

In 2018, the FWCP's Columbia Region initiated a process to update its ecosystem
based Action Plans and species of interest Action Plan. The Action Plans guide
decision-making and project funding decisions.
 
Updated draft Action Plans for our Columbia Region are available for final public
review until Tuesday, August 6, 2019 at 5 p.m. PDT. 

Please use our online feedback form to share your comments on our updated draft
Action Plans:

Reservoirs & Large Lakes Action Plan
Rivers & Riparian Areas Action Plan
Small Lakes Action Plan
Upland and Dryland Action Plan
Wetland and Riparian Areas Action Plan

All input received by the deadline will be reviewed and considered before our
Columbia Region Board finalizes updated Action Plans in mid-August 2019. Final
Action Plans will be available August 21, 2019, in time for our annual grant intake.

Strengthening our Action Plans
Our updated Action Plans:

are based on the best available science and information;
reflect the objectives and priorities of our program partners;
considered input received during all phases of the engagement process;
Include actions to address emerging issues (i.e., climate change) and
ecological priorities (i.e., connectivity); and
support and reflect the FWCP's forward looking approach to fulfilling its
mission and working toward its vision.

http://www.fwcp.ca
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FWCPColumbiaActionPlanSurvey
http://fwcp.ca/updating-columbia-action-plans/#regions


For more information on the multi-step process followed to update our Action
Plans as well as highlights of several important changes to the plans, please visit
fwcp.ca. 

Read our reports and results     
Final reports for FWCP projects are on provincial databases. Use our searchable
report lists to find final reports. If you can't find what you're looking for, contact
us. Check out our results page.

Connect with us on LinkedIn     
Connect with the Fish & Wildlife Compensation Program now on LinkedIn.

 

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of B.C., Fisheries and Oceans
Canada, First Nations, and Public Stakeholders to conserve and enhance fish and wildlife

in watersheds impacted by BC Hydro dams.
Subscribe to our e-letters!
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